Office of Superintendent of Schools Board Meeting of March 13, 2002

February 25, 2002

Education
Mercedes Toural, Associate Superintendent

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO AUTHORIZE THE SUPERINTENDENT TO ACCEPT A DONATION OF NEW AUTOMOTIVE CAREER TRAINING EQUIPMENT FROM BG PRODUCTS AND FLORIDA DISTRIBUTORS

BG Products and Florida Distributors have demonstrated their support of Miami-Dade County Public Schools Applied Technology programs by offering to donate new automotive career training equipment to the Automotive Technology Program at Lindsey Hopkins Technical Education Center. If accepted, a letter of appreciation will be sent to the donor.

The presidents of BG Products and Florida Distributors are Mr. Galen Myers and Mr. Michael Beck respectively.

No local funds are required.

RECOMMENDED:

That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, authorize the Superintendent to accept a donation of new automotive career training equipment from BG Products and Florida Distributors.

No local funds are required.

MT/jhm